May 16, 2020 
 
St. John of Grover, Wisconsin 1926 Church Rd Peshtigo, WI 54157 
 
 
Dear Members of St. John Lutheran Church, 
 
On May 16, I received the divine call extended to me through the Assignment Committee to serve your congregation. With this letter I wish to announce my formal acceptance of this call and express my joy that this privilege has been granted to me.  
 
Moving arrangements and an installation date are being determined. I pray that the Lord will bring me to you safely and that he will bless my ministry among you. 
 
In Christ, Wesley Aguilar
